
Town of Nepeuskun 
Winnebago County 

Wisconsin 
 

 
NOTICE 

 
The Town Board of the Town of Nepeuskun will conduct their 
Annual Spring Road Inspection on Wednesday March 18, 2020. 
The Board will leave with Jon Groth of the Winnebago County 
Highway Dept. at 8:00 AM from the Town Hall, 1475 County Rd 
E, and will be traveling all Town roads during the course of the 
day finishing at approximately 3:00 PM. 
 
March 7, 2020 
 
 
Kyle Grahn, Chairman 
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